
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Weekly Update 12.02.25 
 

 

  

#ProudtobeBrechin 

Reminder 

School is closed to pupils on Thursday 13th February, Friday 14th February and Monday 

17th February for an Inservice day, and the mid-term holiday. 

Growing Future Assets  

Congratulations to our Highly Commended team, who entered the Growing Future Assets 

Competition this year.  The judges were extremely impressed by the work of Courtney, Sophie, Eva, 

Zuzanna. Their talent, enthusiasm, and hard work shone through, and their entry pitch achieved a 

place in the top level of entries in the senior category.  

Feedback from their entry: 
 
Brechin, you blew me away.  You should be so 

unbelievably proud of yourselves and the amount of 

work that you clearly put into your submission.  The 

level of detail in sections such as company profile and 

ESG was terrific, but you were also able to show us in 

the investment case and 'looking forward' sections 

that you were able to analyse the detail you were 

providing to develop a cohesive investment 

case.  Really well done  

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

The Sports Bulletin for January – Magnificent performances across the school! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Dundee and Angus College information:  

 

Please find below a link to the college booking form for DEPARTMENT TOURS! 

We are open to visits with our academic staff who have the knowledge of their 

departments and other departments that can provide support and answer wider 

college questions. 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

  

  

Dundee & Angus College department visits February 2025: booking form 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=mQQF_bgn1EKWzZGmwHUsn76zBU9VuQlGgIFP9POPBSZUNlRHTU84MzA2OEZURU5NRkVBUjhZQ1M2Ti4u&route=shorturl

